
 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 

General Meeting 

August 23, 2024 

 

 

Recording of vote for next president of SVdP: 

 

Frank Vaccarino - conducted vote for president. Frank is a member of the 2024 

nominating committee for next president of SVdP.  Nominating committee consisted of 

Frank and Kathy Minton, technology coordinator.  

  

 Frank reviewed the voting process and committee's activities for election of 

president for the next term. 

 

 Only one candidate came forward – Gemma Brennan. 

 

 During the August 23 meeting, vote was taken of the members attending (raise of 

hands – yes or no) for the candidate. 

 

 Unanimous support for Gemma Brennan as the next president (three – year term). 

 

 

Thank you and congratulations, Gemma!! 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jill Bradley, Secretary 

August 23, 2024 
  


